
                                   

                                                                                                                                                                        

                     

      
3.9.15 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

Tour of Britain 

We have arranged to take all of our children to see the Tour of Britain cycle event pass through 

Hipsburn on Wednesday 9th September. Please note that it is essential that children stay 

together whilst they are at the event and it will not be possible for parents to take their child 

out of the group. However, volunteer parents/carers are invited to walk from school to Lesbury 

Road with us, meeting at school at 1pm. Please leave your name with a class teacher or at the 

office if you are able to join us. 

Children will need to wear their school uniform so they are easily identified, and coats or 

sunhats appropriate for the weather. 

As part of this event we submitted poems last term, and this week we will be decorating gifted 

bikes and making flags and bunting. Children are encouraged to cycle or scoot to school next 

week; Dunstanburgh Castle Class on Tuesday, Lindisfarne Castle Class on Wednesday, Bamburgh 

Castle Class on Thursday and Alnwick Castle Class on Friday. 

 

This is the information we have received from the Council regarding road closures. Alnwick 

Arrival time 13:45 
The race will follow through the town from The Peth, in front of the Castle, through Narrowgate, 
Bondgate Within, Bondgate Without, past the hospital to the Oaks Hotel Roundabout where the race will 
exit Alnwick on the A1068 and continue via the A1068 towards Lesbury/Hipsburn. 
 
A full road closure will be in place from the junction of Hinding Lane B6346 to the junction of the A1068 
at the Oaks Hotel roundabout between 13:00 and 14:30 
Full parking restrictions will be in place from The Peth to the Tower between Bondgate Within and 
Bondgate Without from 00:01 to 14:30  
 
Lesbury/Hipsburn A1068 
Arrival time13:55 
The race will arrive on the outskirts of Lesbury via the A1068 and cross the River Aln bridge continuing on 
to Hipsburn then on towards Warkworth 
 
A full road closure will be in place from the Hipsburn roundabout to Amble on the A1068 between 13:30 
and 15:00 
 

Kind regards, 

 

Dot Charlton 

 
 
       Mrs. Dorothy A.  Charlton 
        HEADTEACHER 

Hipsburn First School,   

Lesbury, 

ALNWICK, 

Northumberland. 

NE66 3PX 

Tel: 01665 830210 

Fax: 01665 830210 

Email: Admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk  
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